
 

 

Rosenwald Elementary Hosts 37th Annual MLK Jr. 

 Oratorical Contest 

 

       On Wednesday, January 12, 2022 at 6:00pm, The 37th Annual Dr. Martin 

Luther King, Jr. Oratorical “Speech” contest will be at Rosenwald Elementary 

School.  Eligible participants are students residing in and/or attending Glades area 

schools.  The students will present their speeches “live and in-person”.  A Google 

Meet link will be available to students, faculty and parents to view the speeches 

remotely. 

      Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we must limit attendance in person.  

Facemasks are encouraged.  The City of South Bay and Dr. Esther E. Berry are co-

sponsors of this historical event.   

     Please contact Sandra Lusunariz (Mrs. Lu), Coordinator, at Rosenwald 

Elementary School at 561-993-8900 for additional information. 


